

Orange Township Public Schools

Jason Ballard Business Administrator/Board Secretary



Gerald Fitzhugh, II, Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) 2023-2024 School Year

Dear Parent or Guardian:

We are pleased to inform you that the Orange Township Public Schools will continue to implement the option available to public schools participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs called the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) for the 2023-2024 School Year. All elementary students in grades K-7 will be provided breakfast in the classroom.

As required, all enrolled students of the Orange Township Public Schools, <u>must fill out</u> the attached Department of Education Household Survey form <u>for all vour children in vour household</u> to be able to receive breakfast and lunch <u>at no charge</u>. Once the household survey is completed, <u>vou must return</u> the CEP survey form to your child's school Principal or designee by no later than <u>9/20/2023</u>, then no further action is required of you.

Please understand that the level of our district State Aid Revenue is dependent on your completing and submitting the CEP survey form for every child in your household by 9/27/2023.

If you have any questions, please contact us at 877-339-3310 or your child's school administrative office.

Yours truly,

Jason E. Ballard

Business Administrator/Board Secretary

ason & Ballard